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 FAITH OPPORTUNITIES  FOR  THE WEEK OF  NOVEMBER 10, 2024 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE  

Your willingness to serve is appreciated.  
Please check the sign-up sheets located on the Narthex table  

and select the Sunday of your choice to serve at Faith Presbyterian.  

DATE GREETERS COFFEE HOUR HOSTS WORSHIP 
LEADERS 

ELDER OF 
THE DAY 

11/10/24 Faith Needs Your 
Help 

Joan Lopshire 
Jan Gray 
Dick Laycock 

Judy Pike George Wheat 

11/17/24 Faith Needs Your 
Help 

Faith Needs 
Your Help  

Susan Powers Faith 
Needs Your 
Help 

11/24/24 Randi Williams Lunch at 
Korean 
Presbyterian 

Paul Lewis Heather Carter 

12/01/24 Faith Needs Your 
Help 

Faith Needs 
Your Help 

Faith Needs 
Your Help 

Faith 
Needs Your 
Help 

Monday, November 11 
 Veteran’s Day - Federal Holiday - Office Closed 
 

Tuesday, November 12 
  

 11:30 am Men’s lunch - Landmark 
   2:30 pm Finance Meeting - Office 
   6:00 pm Music and Worship Meeting - Office 
                 

Wednesday, November 13 
 

  12:00 pm World Religions - Brown Bag Lunch - Stevenson Hall 
    6:00 pm Choir 
 

 
 
                                                               

- WELCOME VISITORS AND GUESTS - 
 

We are thankful to God for guiding you here today and we are happy that you have 
chosen to worship with us.  We joyfully welcome you and hope you will join us 
again next week. 

“Remembrance Ribbons” 

Please take home your ribbons that are 

in the narthex.  They will be removed 

from the narthex this week. 

~ THANK YOU ~ 
 

To all the Veterans who have served your country! 
Please stand up to be recognized when your service song 

is played at the beginning of worship this morning! 

Thanksgiving Lunch 

 

Please sign up if you would like to attend the   
Thanksgiving lunch on November 24 at the Korean 

Presbyterian Church.  It will be good!!! 

Caroling to the homebound on December 1 after    
worship.  Please sign up in the narthex.                      

You will bring joy to others! 


